
LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON 
THE HILLINGDON (PRESCRIBED ROUTES) TRAFFIC ORDER 2017 

Hillingdon Council gives notice that it proposes to make this Order which will introduce a 7.5 tonne 
weight limit except for access throughout Albert Road, Yiewsley. A copy of the notice of proposals, 
proposed Order together with full details and the Council’s statement of reasons for the proposals can be 
seen at Yiewsley Library and by appointment at, Civic Centre, Uxbridge during normal office hours until 
20th December 2017.  Further information can be obtained by telephoning Residents Services on 01895 
250631. If you wish to comment on, or object to the proposals please write by 20th December 2017, 
stating grounds for objection and your home address to Transport & Projects, Residents Services, Civic 
Centre, Uxbridge, Middlesex UB8 1UW quoting reference 4W/06/00230.  
Dated this the 29th day of November 2017.    
JEAN PALMER,  
Deputy Chief Executive & Corporate Director of Residents Services. 
 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
To prevent heavy goods vehicles (HGVs) from using Albert Road as the road is unsuitable for these 
types of vehicles.  

 


